
 

Bush and Tree Replacement Programs July 2020 

Pine Tree Replacement 2020 

 Pine trees in backyards that have been approved for removal may be 

replaced by bushes 

 Homeowner may pick out which bushes they would like from the Briar Cove 

website www.briarcovehomeownersassociation.com  

 The current list of addresses with the requested bushes is below.  If you do 

not see your request, please contact Peter or the resident’s email address 

to let us know which bush and how many you would like to replace. 

 

http://www.briarcovehomeownersassociation.com/


Bush Replacement 2021: Dogwood bushes located by garages 

and front landscaping only 

 The Board has reviewed the situation with the dogwood bushes.  These bushes are 
located in the front landscaping, near garages or between garages.  There are vertical 
branches that are gray in color - Many appear to be dead, dying or are past their normal 
life span. 

 

 The arborist has been consulted and he agrees that it is time to replace these bushes. 
 

 The Board will remove the bushes that are not longer viable in 2021   
When it is time to replace these bushes, the Board will pick the best replacement in 
consultation with the arborist.   This project will be done all at one time for the best 
efficiency and pricing. 
 

 These bushes will not be replaced in 2020 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
There will be a pause in landscaping and requests to Mastercut as of 
7/27/20.  There has been an extraordinary amount of requests and 
they need time to finish the work. 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact us: 
 
Peter Bylen 

1st American Management Company Inc. AMO ® 

3408 Enterprise Avenue 

Valparaiso IN 46383 

(219) 464-3536 extension 310 

Briar Cove Residents Email: 

briarcoveresidentsemail@gmail.com   This goes directly to the President, BC Board of Directors 

Briar Cove Board Drop Box: 

On porch 1319 Mackinaw Place, label says BRIAR COVE (do NOT leave in USPS mailbox) 

 

mailto:briarcoveresidentsemail@gmail.com

